CARRIED FORWARD BALANCE MORE THAN TWICE THE PRECEPT

The carried forward balance of £ 12144-00 [rounded up]    going forward to 2022/2023  is not a true representation of the reserves of Salesbury Parish Council  
There is an outstanding invoice from 2015 for £2100.00  -[ £1750+ VAT] – this invoice was disputed by the then Parish Council and this was not resolved.  The outstanding invoice was for works to the bridleway/paths to fill in potholes around Copster Green.  The contractor attended the SPC meeting held on 6 December 2021 and it was resolved that on provision of the original quotation and invoice the monies would be paid in full.  Unfortunately the invoice has not yet been received and is still outstanding.

Projects agreed last year but not completed yet  book swap  £750.00  min 54/21

Refurbishment of benches paint at £49.80 per litre

Removal of stump re crumbling wall middle green £300.00

Trimming back of self seeded bushes on the middle green – although councillors and volunteers are doing this work there will be the cost of hiring equipment – cost between £100-£200

Jubilee Path – cost unknown as waiting for quotations and grants

At a conservative estimate of £3450.00 it brings the carried forward figure to under twice the Precept.

